10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 4 July 1986
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It was most kind of you to come out of "retirement" to
fly me and my delegation to The Hague last week. As always,
it was a perfect flight and sad only that it was a last, last

one. Please pass on my thanks to all the members of the crew.

With warm good wishes for your future,

Squadron Leader P. I. A. Neil.




